
Dear Parents/Carers  

Tomorrow, is our Bollywood dance event and parents are invited to join us at 2.45-3.15pm for the 
finale. 

During the visit the children will learn about Holi, the Indian Festival of Colours. 

At the end of the event, the children will have the opportunity to play with some dried powder 
paints/colours in an old pair of clothes to make the atmosphere colourful and vibrant. All the colours 
used are non-toxic/organic, very safe for children to use and will wash away easily. 

Children taking part in the colour throwing fun, please wear an old set of clothes to school and a pair 
of sunglasses/goggles to protect their eyes during the fun (a white or light t-shirt if possible so that 
all the colours stand out beautifully on it).  Bring in spare clothes to change into afterwards or a 
towel to sit on if going home in a car just in case!  Any parents wanting to join in on the paint fun, 
please following the same advice :-) 

Please let us know if you DO NOT give permission for your child to take part in the HOLI paint 
activity.  

Best wishes 

The School Office 

 


